
 
 
From: Aja Chase <aja.chase@ericsson.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2023 2:52 PM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Subject: EM-CING-083-200417 
 
Good Afternoon CSC, 
 
Please find the attached letter on the below site, as construction is now complete. If you need anything 
else, please reach out! 
 

67 Fairchild Road Middletown 

 
 

 
Aja Chase 
Construction Manager 
AT&T NE Market 
401-952-6205 
 
 






